
GYM UPDATES
Dear Members, to promote sustainability and 

hygiene, we will be phasing out disposable wipes in 
the gym. Spray sanitizers will be provided for 

equipment wipe-downs.

The Management 
6 February 2025

 Eco-Friendly – Reduces waste for a greener environment.

 Better Hygiene – Effective, low-waste disinfection.

 Maintained Cleanliness – Regular cleaning by gym staff.

 Member Responsibility – Please bring your own towel.

Thank you for helping us keep the gym clean
and sustainable!
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